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Please accept the accompanying ad-hoc committee and external review reports produced for the 2009-

2010 Undergraduate Program Reviews.  

 

The members of the Undergraduate Program Review Committee were: 

Dr. Shirley Bleidt    Dr. Kendra Huff 

Dr. Glenna Cannon    Dr. Michelle Johnson-Vela 

Dr. Mike Daniel    Dr. Steven Lukefahr 

Dr. Sonny Davis    Dr. Kim McCuistion 

Dr. Kenneth Escudero   Dr. David Ramirez  

Dr. M. A. Faruqi    Dr. Priti Verma 

Dr. Fidel Hernandez   Mr. George Wagman 

Dr. Michael Houf    Dr. Muhittin Yilmaz 

 

Self-study reports were received for four of the seven programs to be reviewed. Programs reviewed 

included: Chemical Engineering, Civil Engineering, Mechanical Engineering, and Industrial Technology. 

Dr. Walter E. Haisler, Texas A&M University-College Station, served as external reviewer for the 

Chemical, Civil, and Mechanical Engineering programs. Because the Industrial Technology program 

recently received national accreditation, this program was reviewed by an ad-hoc subcommittee only, 

with the accreditation site visit report of 2009 serving in lieu of an additional external review.  

 

Programs scheduled for review in 2009-2010 which were not reviewed included: Finance, Management, 

and International Business Management. The UPRC recommends that these program reviews be 

completed in 2010-2011. This request is being made on the bases of these programs having interim chairs 

during 2009-2010 and anticipated reorganization of programs within the College of Business 

Administration. 

 

On the following page, please find a summary of recommendations of the 2009-2010 undergraduate 

program reviews. 

 

  



Undergraduate Program Review 

Summary of Recommendations 

2009-2010 

 

Chemical Engineering 

Ad-hoc subcommittee recommendation: Unconditional continuation 

   

Civil Engineering 

Ad-hoc subcommittee recommendation: Unconditional continuation 

  

Mechanical Engineering 

Ad-hoc subcommittee recommendation: Unconditional continuation 

   

Industrial Technology 

 Ad-hoc subcommittee recommendation: Unconditional continuation 

  

Finance 

 No self-study report received 

Recommendation to include this program for 2010-2011 undergraduate program review 

 

Management 

 No self-study report received 

Recommendation to include this program for 2010-2011 undergraduate program review 

 

International Business Management 

 No self-study report received 

Recommendation to include this program for 2010-2011 undergraduate program review 

 


